Announcements:
April 10, 2018

ANNOUNCEMENT DAYS

Come see GUYS AND DOLLS this weekend! Shows are Friday and Saturday at | 4/13
7:30 in the auditorium. Student tickets are only $7 and will be on sale during lunches
and at the door before the shows.

Seniors: There will be a mandatory senior class meeting tomorrow, Wednesday, 4/10
April 11 at 8:30 a.m. in the main gym. Seniors should go to homeroom for
attendance. Homeroom teachers will escort students to the gym. The panoramic
picture will be taken at this meeting. Order forms and money are due when the
picture is taken. Seniors should be back in class by 9:20 a.m.

Attention all Prospective High School Cheerleaders: 4/10

Tryouts to be a 2018-2019 Olmsted Falls High School Cheerleader will be held on
Saturday, April 28 at the Olmsted Falls High School. The tryout material will be
taught at a clinic on April 24. Both the clinic and Tryouts will be held in the High
School Gym.

All prospective cheerleaders are required to come to the informational meeting on
Tuesday, April 10 at 7:30 in the Intermediate School Cafeteria.

If you have any questions, please email Coach Danielle at
OFHScheerleading@gmail.com

The final meeting of the Multi-Cultural Club will be on Wednesday, April 11th 4/11/2018
immediately after school. Hope to see all members there! :

Student Council will not meet Monday of this week, but rather is going to meet 4/10
Tuesday, at 2:20, in Mr. Gibeaut’s classroom

Attention all Rho Kappa members: we have a regular meeting this Thursday, April 4/12
12 at 2:20 in Mrs. Wendling's room. Cords will be handed out to seniors who have
met the club's requirements. Additionally, elections will be held for next year's
officers.

Spring break is over, bringing back in the rest of the school year and Video Game 4/13
Club too! Video Game Club will meet this Friday to FINALLY get our tournament
underway. Registration will be open on that day. Make sure you look your best for
our group photo which will be taken during the meeting. All of this will happen in
Mrs. Wible's room, B15.

Looking to complete service hours? Want to see the play this weekend for free? WE | 4/13
NEED STUDENTS to come pass out programs and sell concessions at the play!
See Mrs. Pickenheim in room G21 if you are interested. It's a small time
commitment, and if you are planning on attending the play anyhow, you will still be
able to see the whole performance!

A representative from Tri-C will be here on Thursday, April 12 in the Guidance Office | 4/12
after school. Please sign up in Naviance if you would like to meet with this rep.




